
Student Notices 
Monday, June 5, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Hey Sharks, SLSS Awards Evening is coming up! A list of students who will be recognized on awards 
evening has been posted in the Williams lounge. Students, please check the list for your name. If you 
are receiving an award, please pick up your invitation letter in the office before Wednesday, June 7 th 
at 3pm. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Attention Gr 12 students, this is a reminder to review and return your TVR transcript form to the 
grey boxes outside of the Counselling Center by Thursday, June 8th.  This form must be reviewed 
carefully and signed by you. Thanks! 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 


